

Loving to Learn, Growing Together, Caring for All

Headteacher: Mrs Jane Farraday

Church Road, Levens, Kendal LA8 8PU 015395 60694 office@levens.cumbria.sch.uk www.levens.cumbria.sch.uk

A Meeting of the school governors took place on Thursday 15th March 2018.

After reviewing the Minutes of previous meetings, the main points considered were:-

- Arrangements for the budget setting meeting for the next financial year.
- The plans to replace the temporary portacabin dining room.
- Redevelopment of the playground and Bowfell outdoor area.

Mrs Coker was thanked for the massive amount of work she put into ensuring that we had a good Health and Safety audit on 27th February 2018.

Governors asked for their congratulations to be passed on to pupils and the staff who coached them in the recent cross country running, gymnastics and lacrosse events. Well done to all!













